
 
 

 
 
 
 

Monday 3rd March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Parents Evening is scheduled for Thursday 13th March at 4.30pm-6.30pm.  

 

We understand parents’ evening falls in the holy month of Ramadan, and the timing of the 

evening corresponds with sundown. We understand the significance of this, and we would 

like to offer a number of options for parents’ evening, which you will find by following the link 

below to a Form:  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/8KvFFi3BP6 

 

We will review the responses later this week and will communicate final arrangements by 

letter no later than Thursday 6th March.  

 

Alternatively, if you have any suggestions/alternatives/comments regarding year 11 parents 

evening please let us know by emailing kstanley@corecity.academy   

 

Yours sincerely  

 
 Kerina Stanley   
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